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Chatham County Police Department Investigating Chevis Road Shooting 

 

Chatham County, GA -- (September 30, 2021) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

investigating a shooting that happened Wednesday night on Chevis Road. 

 

Officers were called to the 400 block of Chevis Road around 8:15 p.m. on September 29, 

2021,  for a report of a shooting. They found an adult female victim suffering from two non-life 

threatening gunshot wounds. Witnesses say individuals in what appeared to be a black Ford 

Fusion drove by several people standing outside, turned the vehicle around, and then opened fire 

before driving off. Detectives are still working to get a more detailed description of the vehicle 

and suspects. 

 

Anyone who believes they have information about this crime is asked to call Chatham County 

Police Department detectives at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are 

anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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